
                                                                                                                                             October 23rd-27th 
   

This Week 

We a hauntingly good time learning about the letter ‘H’ this week.   Throughout the week we 

read The Letter H Sound Box and sorted our pictures in our own sound box.   During circle time 

we practiced writing the letter ‘H’, making the letter ‘H’ sound, sang along to our ‘H’ poem, and 

watched our Sesame Street Letter ‘H’ Podcast. 

 

This week we learned more about Halloween.  Throughout the week we talked about spooky 

things we may see; witches, vampires and monsters.  During Circle time we read many stories 

about each creature including Room on a Broom and Go Away! Big Green Monster.  During our 

movement time we had fun dancing along to “Looking for Dracula” and “The Little Old Lady Who 

Wasn’t Afraid of Anything”.  The kiddos are doing a fantastic job at retelling the order of 

events in our stories and songs! 

 

This week in Art class, Miss Bonnie taught us how to mix more colors!  We used yellow and blue 

to make green for our sunflower stems and used red and blue to make a dark purple night sky to 

mount our sunflower on. 

 

Throughout the week had fun making witch potions, dressing up in our Halloween center, 

building with Legos, reading stories in the library, and cooking some yummy food in our kitchen 

center! 

Looking 

Ahead 

October 31st 
Halloween 

Party 
NO AFTER 
SCHOOL 

 
November 10th 
Veteran’s Day 

Holiday  
NO SCHOOL 

 
 

 

Mr. Ed’s Awesome News! 
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